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February 6, 2013 

 

Dr. Alan Groveman, Superintendent of Schools 

Connetquot Central School District of Islip 

780 Ocean Avenue 

Bohemia, NY 11716 

 

Dear Dr. Groveman: 

 

When Mr. Dubner from the NYS Department of Labor (PESH Division) was inspecting the 

respective buildings two weeks ago, he noted on several occasions the need for the HVAC system 

reports. Apparently, these reports give important data as to the operability and efficiency (CFM’s, 

etc.) of the ventilation systems within the buildings throughout the district.  

 

At the time, when asked about them, the response to him was one of uncertainty as to the 

availability of this information. It appeared based on the conversation between Mr. Dubner and 

Mr. Dungate that this data was not readily available or at best research was needed to obtain it. 

 

The Association would like to know if this information regarding the HVAC systems was 

obtained and in addition, has it been sent to Mr. Dubner.  

 

I would appreciate you investigating the aforesaid and look forward to your timely response. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tony Felicio, Jr. 

 

cc: K. O’Brien 

 Board of Education 

 Board of Directors 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


